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Notice Regarding Acquisition of 'SBT' Certification 

International Certification for Greenhouse Gas Emission Reduction 

Targets 

 

 

A2 Healthcare Co., Ltd. (Headquarters: Bunkyo-ku, Tokyo; President and CEO: Hitoshi 

Kamiya) is pleased to announce that as of April 30, 2025, our greenhouse gas emission 

reduction targets have been certified by the Science Based Targets initiative (SBTi) as 

"NEAR-TERM SCIENCE-BASED TARGETS. (Short Term Target Based on Scientific 

Evidence) "  

 

* SBTi (Science Based Targets initiative): 

An international initiative established in 2015 by CDP, the UN Global Compact, the World 

Resources Institute (WRI), and the World Wide Fund for Nature (WWF) to define and 

promote best practices for science-based target setting and to independently evaluate 

corporate targets. 

 https:// sciencebasedtargets.org/ 
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Our targets certified by the SBTi are as follows: 

 

A2 Healthcare Greenhouse Gas Emission Reduction Targets 

Range Base year 
Target 

year 

Emission 

Category*. 
Target value 

Including 

consolidated 

subsidiaries 

2023 2030 

Scope 2 42% reduction 

Scope 3 25% reduction 

* No Scope 1 emissions at A2 Healthcare 

 

This certification formally recognizes that our targets are ambitious and aligned with the goals 

set out in the Paris Agreement (to keep the global average temperature increase well below 

2°C above pre-industrial levels and to pursue efforts to limit the temperature increase to 

1.5°C). 

Climate Change is recognized as one of the key issues impacting our corporate philosophy: 

"All efforts for patients, All professional works for clients.  

A2 Healthcare Corporation, a professional service provider in the life sciences industry, 

contributes to the progress of medical and pharmaceutical services, QOL improvement of 

people through offering professional and high-quality service solutions."  

We will continue to develop various initiatives to achieve these targets and promote 

sustainable management to enhance our corporate value. 

 

We sincerely appreciate your continued support and patronage. 

 

 

 

For any inquiries, please contact, 

Sustainability Office,  

Corporate Planning and Administration Division, 

A2 Healthcare Corporation 

E-mail: a2_sustainability@a2healthcare.com 
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